
 

 

4 April 2022 

Proposed metering documents submitted by Peel 
Renewable Energy 

Decision 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published a decision to approve a model service level 
agreement and metrology procedure submitted by Peel Renewable Energy. 

PRE is the licenced distribution network service provider for the Peel Business Park Microgrid, 
located at Nambeelup, south of Perth. 

The model service level agreement details the metering services that a network operator provides 
and the terms and conditions, including applicable charges.  The metrology procedure provides 
guidance on the provision, installation and maintenance of metering equipment connected to the 
network. 

The documents are required under the Electricity Industry (Metering) Code 2012.  The ERA found 
that the documents initially proposed by PRE did not meet the Code requirements and notified PRE 
of the amendments required.  PRE submitted amended documents to the ERA on 8 March 2022.  
The ERA is satisfied that the amended documents are compliant with the Code requirements. 

 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Ph: 08 6557 7958 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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